
Testimony for Eviction Moratorium 

Extension 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To the Honorable Members of the [Insert Community/City Council Name], 

My name is [Your Name], and I am a resident of [Your Community/Neighborhood]. I am here to 

speak in support of the extension of the eviction moratorium currently in place due to the 

ongoing challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

As you may be aware, many families and individuals in our community are still struggling to 

regain financial stability. The impact of job loss, reduced hours, and health challenges has made 

it difficult for many to pay rent, and the looming threat of eviction adds to their stress. An 

extension of the moratorium would provide essential relief, allowing residents the necessary time 

to recover. 

Furthermore, I urge you to consider the broader implications of mass evictions, which could lead 

to increased homelessness, overcrowded shelters, and strain on our local resources. By extending 

the moratorium, we can help preserve housing stability for our most vulnerable residents. 

In conclusion, I respectfully ask that you support the extension of the eviction moratorium to 

protect our community's health and well-being. Thank you for your time and attention to this 

important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[Your Email]  

[Your Phone Number] 


